
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Winter Uniform items are available for purchase 

• Hats – we are out of stock in the Baseball cap and small 

sizes in the bucket hats – these are expected to be in 

stock in early term 2 

• Socks – we have all sizes except boys size 3-7 

• For all online orders please go to: 

www.theschoollocker.com.au and click on St Michael’s 

Blacktown 

• The Uniform Shop will be open during the school 

holidays each Wednesday, 8.00am-12 noon (normal 

trading hours) 

• If you order school uniform items online you will need to 

collect your order from the school office after you have 

received the text message confirming order has been 

processed 

 

http://www.theschoollocker.com.au/

